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The Thematic Track 

„Data Science in Economics, Finance and Management” 

at International Federation of Classification Societies Conference 

 

The Conference of International Federation  of Classification Societies will be held in San Jose, Costa Rica, 

from July 15th to July 19th, 2024. 

I will organize sessions on the Thematic Track „Data Science in Economics, Finance and Management”. 

There are numerous topics that fall in this area, including: 

- Theoretical and methodological issues, for example: classical multivariate data analysis, 

machine learning methods, classification, discrimination and clustering methods, alternative 

data analysis, etc. 

- Application of data analysis methods in different areas, including for example: 

macroeconomics, microeconomics, household economics and finance, financial markets, 

banking, corporate finance, logistics, marketing, managerial decisions, etc. 

If you have intention to present a paper within this thematic track, please submit abstract according to the 

guidelines given at the conference website: 

IFCS (ucr.ac.cr) 

In addition, please send me information on your paper (E-mail: krzysztof.jajuga@ue.wroc.pl) so that it will 

help to organize sessions.  

Please also note that there are publication opportunities (presented on the conference website). 

I am looking forward to future cooperation. 

 

Professor Krzysztof Jajuga 

President-Elect of IFCS 

Department of Financial Investments and Risk Management 

Wrocław University of Economics and Business 

krzysztof.jajuga@ue.wroc.pl 
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